
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring Road students continue to show Safe, Respectful & 
Responsible behaviors throughout the school day.  All staff 
notice and appreciate it when students show Rockin’ 
Roadrunner behaviors each and every day.  
Congratulations to the following students for their great 
efforts:  
 
< Kindergarteners – Dahlia Kadlec, Leah Linstedt, Rylie 
Schafer, Eleanor Walters, and Sammie Winkler 
< 1st graders – Hailey Doepker, Avery Ertl, Elyse Lick, 
Ximena Muniz, and Harper Saindon 
< 2nd graders – Kinley Kulibert and Wyatt LaCanne 
< 3rd graders – Aylen Castro, Owen Fox, Luis Martinez-
Muniz, Allison McGlin, Morgan Porsche, and Emma Severson 
< 4th graders – Paige Keck, Mari Oeftger, and Braedyn 
Waitrovich 
< 5th graders – Kaylee Hoelzel, Hudson Lewis, Hayden 
Macdonald, and Kaden Weyenberg 
 

The RoadRunner Resouce 
 

Like Spring Road Elementary School on Facebook @ sr1191 
Follow us on Twitter @ SpringRoadNJSD 

Important Dates 
 

Tuesday, March 12 
PTO Meeting 

4:30 PM – 5:30 PM 
 

Saturday, March 16 
Craft, Art, Market Day Fair @ 

Spring Road 
9:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

 
Thursday, March 21 

Skate Night 
 

Monday, March 25 –  
Friday, March 29 

Spring Break – NO SCHOOL 
 

Monday, April 1 
School Resumes 

 
Tuesday, April 2- 
Tuesday, April 9 
Square 1 Art Sale 

 
Tuesday, April 9  

PTO Meeting at 4:30 PM 
 

Friday, April 19  
NO School 

 
Monday, April 22  

NO School 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PTO Meeting 
Tuesday, March 12  

4:30 PM 
 

Superintendent Dr. Mary Pfeiffer will be at our March PTO meeting.  Dr. Pfeiffer 
will present information about the Neenah Joint School District’s upcoming 
facilities referendum. Dr. Pfeiffer will be in attendance to provide background  
information and answer questions about the $129.5 million referendum that will 
be voted upon by District residents on April 2.  
 

We hope to see you at this meeting! 
 

Safe, Respectful, and Responsible 
It’s the Rockin’ Roadrunner Way 



 

 
 
 
Students from Shattuck and Horace Mann Middle Schools will present five shows of 
Rodgers and Hammerstein's Getting to Know Cinderella.  This is a condensed, one hour 
version, of the timeless tale of Cinderella with over 150 students making up the cast and 
crew members for the middle-school production. 
  
Performances are March 14-17, at 7:00 PM in Pickard Auditorium at Neenah High 
School. There will be matinee performances on March 16 and 17 at 2:00 PM. Tickets are 
$6 each, and are available in the main office at Horace Mann or at the door the night of 
the show. Tickets may also be purchased online at rocketplayers.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Community Events 
 

Visit our District website for information about Community Events that your child may participate in during the 
school year.  The District website is www.neenah.k12.wi.us. Use the link for Community Events. 


